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Dear Sirs 

 

Little Crow Solar Park DCO 

Deadline ExA3: Question to Northern Powergrid Limited 

 

We write on behalf of our client, Northern Powergrid Limited (“NPG”) in relation to the above mentioned 

DCO and to the questions set out in the latest requests for information (ExQ3).  I have set out my 

client’s response to the questions:  

 

Please advise whether grid connections have been sought and/or agreed for the operation of 

the following proposed solar farms:  

 

a) Sweeting Thorns, Holme, Scunthorpe, subject to North Lincolnshire Council planning 

application reference PA/2015/0114 and granted planning permission on appeal on 5 

December 2016 [REP1-021].  

Response: A connection offer for this development has been accepted. The Sweeting 

Thorns scheme is on a different network from the Little Crow Solar Park development and 

therefore is not affected by the proposed DCO scheme.  

 

b) 40 Megawatts at Conesby House Farm, Normandy Road, Scunthorpe DN15 8QZ, subject to 

North Lincolnshire Council planning application reference PA/2018/2140 and granted 

planning permission on 22 February 2019 [REP1-014]. 

Response: A connection offer for this development has been accepted. Conesby House 

farm is on a different network from the Little Crow Solar Park development and therefore is 

not affected by the proposed DCO scheme. 

 

If you require any further assistance please let us know.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Weightmans LLP 




